
IMPORTANT NOTICE
Atteqtion Al I -Ken sjJr gton Downs Residents

The Kensington Downs website (www.kensingtondowns.com)
is now a premium, password-protected site.

This means that you must be a " registered membe/',
in order to gain access to view any and all of the
many " pl!ya!g" postings on this website.

Exampleg of-pdvate_pos$tgsjnclgde:

(1) Minutes of the Board of Directors meetings
(2) Minutes of the Annual Meetings of KDCA Members
(3) f inancial documents (e.9, annual audit reconclllations)
(4) current directory of KDCA homeowners

lf you have accessed the Kensington Downs website
as a "Visito/' (i,e., you are not a "registered membe/'),
then only the " public" postings on the site will be visible to you.

hlqw,tp becgnFg,A rggistered member?
It is very easy to request " member access''

to the Kensington Downs website.
In order to be eligible, you must be a member " in good standing"
of the Kensington Downs Community Association.

- Click the "Add Yourself' link (found near the Our Neighbors
section, right-hand side of the Kensington Downs homepage)

- Follow the instructions to request website membership
* You must be prepared to submit your full name, your
current (active) email address, and the street address of
your home/property in the Kensington Downs subdivision.


